
Garden Therapy With Brewster-Carmel Garden Club 

The Brewster-Carmel Garden Club reinstated 

their Garden Therapy program in 2019 by 

working with Putnam Hospital’s Partial Hospital 

Program on a biweekly basis. Each committee 

member worked closely with one or two patients 

helping them understand the many personal 

benefits of gardening such as the calming effect 

of working with plants, and being out in nature, 

as tools for reducing stress and coping with the 

pressures in their lives. While many enjoyed the 

various activities of digging holes, starting seeds 

in an herb garden, planting seedlings in the 

ground, weeding or watering others enjoyed 

having conversations with the volunteers about gardening or whatever was on 

their mind at the time. Those who did not wish to partake enjoyed Garden 

Therapy by looking at the flowers while sitting on a bench and enjoying their own 

space. The program was well received by the patients, their staff, hospital 

administration and the volunteers, who really enjoyed the interaction with the 

patients. The PHP staff that stayed with us during these sessions often asked to 

participate as well. In our early 2020 planning session with the staff they 

requested a continuation of the outdoor program as well as adding an indoor 

program to accommodate inclement weather as well as having it as a 

permanent year round program. 

  



 

  



 

 
 CORRECTIONS TO PRINTED ARTICLE:  “Beautiful manicured floral arrangements greet visitors to Putnam 

Hospital Center thanks to members of the Brewster-Carmel Garden Club”  To clarify, these are plantings, 

not floral arrangements and they do not greet visitors as they are located in the back of the hospital on 

the cafeteria patio where the staff take their break and also have lunch.  That was the whole intention of 

the project, to thank the staff.  

“The main focus of our project was to introduce the calming effect of plants gardens and nature to the 

patients as a tool for distressing and helping them to cope with the pressures in their lives”.  The original 

email stated that we wanted to DE-STRESS the patients.  


